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Robyn Harrison

From: morryb [morryb@xtra.co.nz]
Sent: Thursday, 11 September 2008 15:55
To: Robyn Harrison
Subject: OnePlan Hearings....coastal section

11 September 2008

Dear Robyn,

Thank you for sending through the revised Officer's Report from 08 09 2008. Could you please convey the following to 
the hearings panel:

We met with Natasha and the reporting officer Robyn Britton in Waipukurau on 28 August 2008. The revised report on 
the coastal section of the proposed plan was sent through to us on 08 September 2008. Having read through the 
report we find that most of the issues raised by Ngati Kahungunu Iwi Incorporated at the pre-hearing meeting have 
been catered for in the report. Therefore we consider it no longer necessary for us to speak to our submissions at the 
hearings for the coastal section of the OnePlan. Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfully,
Noho ora mai

--
Morry Black

for

Ngati Kahungunu Iwi Incorporated

Mauri Protection Agency
P O Box 516
HASTINGS
4156

Ph: (06) 8703 850
Cell: 027 343 5705
Fax: (06) 8703 852
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